
 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 50 OF 2020 
 
 

Cancellation of NTM 49 of 2020,Restriction of Night Time 
Navigation on the River Usk 

 
Mariners are advised that power has been restored to the leading lights at the Simec 

Liberty Steel berth River Usk, so NTM 49 of 2020 is hereby cancelled. 
 

This notice is issued for and on behalf of Newport Harbour Commissioners by 
 

Rod Lewis, Harbourmaster, Newport Harbour Commissioners. 
 

  

HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 

 

Date 01/09/2020. 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 

Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 
masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 

 


